
 
17th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: End of Term Messages 
 
As we approach the end of the 2022/2023 academic year, I wanted to write to parents and carers with 
some key information/updates for the final week of term and the start of the new academic year. 
 
Last Day Arrangements 
The last day of term for all Secondary and Sixth Form students will be on Friday 21st July 2023. Students 
will dismissed from school at 12.30pm.  
 
There will be a ‘brunch’ option for students as part of our break time provision so all children, including 
those entitled to a Free School Meal will have an opportunity to eat.  
 
New Academic Year 
All of our students in Year 7 and Year 12 will be inducted to Waverley Secondary & Sixth Form on 
Wednesday 6th September 2023.  
 
Students in Years 8, 9, 10, 11 and Year 13 will return to school on Thursday 7th September and the day 
will start at the usual time of 8.25am.  
 
Please ensure your child is in school, on time in full school uniform and ready for the start of the new 
academic year.  
 
Principal Departure 
Friday 21st July will mark my last official school day as an employee of Waverley Education Foundation. 
For the last three academic years, I have worked as Principal at both Waverley Studio College and 
Waverley Secondary and Sixth Form. I’ve loved every minute of my time at Waverley and will miss staff 
and students alike. I feel like now is the right time for both myself and my family to move on to 
pastures new and after some time to recharge and refresh, seek a new challenge. I will leave the Trust 
with a heavy heart and will continue to watch the success of Waverley in the future.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr M Hire 
Principal (Secondary and Sixth Form) 
 


